
From: Steve T <stvntrgn@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 12:54 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No Northern Pass  
  
To SEC, 
 
Hydro Quebec says that burying their lines to preserve the natural beauty of NH is not worth 
the extra cost to them. Well I say if they cant afford to do business and meet our demands then 
don't build it! We never invited HQ to our state or country! 
 
Steve Turgeon 
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